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Stephen Garrison <sgarrison@cfl.rr.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 12:03 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I implore you to reconsider RIN3038-AC61 the "Leverage in retail forex customer accounts would be subject to a
10-to-1 limitation." language. I feel this will likely drive business out of the country and be detrimental the
smaller trader.

Sincerely,

Stephen Garrison
Orlando, FL


